
150 George Avenue Timmins, ON 

705-268-4501 

 

 
 

 

     @OHSTimmins       ogorman.hs.timmins 

This is your 
chance to 

Meet school staff. 

Learn about our academic 
programs and supports. 

Discover extracurricular  
   opportunities. 

Tour our school. 

Experience the O’Gorman 
Family atmosphere! 

OPEN 
HOUSE 

 

Tuesday  

February 28, 2023 

7:00 PM  
 

Please use the Gym Entrance 
on Jade Street. 

Class of 2027, we are excited to welcome 
you and your family to O’Gorman High School! 

This event complements the 
Take Our Kids to High School 
event for Northeastern CDSB 

Grade 8 Classes.  
 

Day tours for non-NCDSB 
students are possible; 

please contact OHS 
at your earliest convenience. 

See for 
yourself why 
O’Gorman 

is THE school 
for you! 

Northeastern Catholic District School Board 


